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General Assembly Meeting Minutes 
 
General Assembly meeting was convened at 1900 hours.  
 
Meeting was opened by Commander Joe Maltese.  Prayer was offered by 
Chuck Benham. Roll call of officers was taken and a quorum was present.  
 
The reading of the Executive Committee minutes were waived and approved 
by the membership. 
 
Membership report prepared by Chairman Bernat is showing our current 
membership at 128 which places the post at 56.14% of our goal of 228. 
 
Finance Officer Bernat prepared the 372 finance report for June and July 
which were sent to members via email.  A motion to was made to accept the 
reports subject to audit.  
 
New members: Bruce Ribera, Post FL Post 202; Andrew R. Malus, OH Post 
222 and Fred Sills, FL Post 400AD were voted into the post membership. 
 
The post will continue to operate under current constitution and by-laws 
until revised by the legion. 
 
The Early Bird dinner is planned for December 2, 2022 at the Mandarin 
Garden Club and the ALR Comedy Night on December 3, 2022. 
 
A Hot Dog Giveaway on September 5, 2022  at Ace Hardware 12501 San Jose 
Blvd. was a success. 
 
On September 17, 2022 there will be ALR ride in honor of the POW/MIA 
going to the POW/MIA memorial at Cecil Field.  There will be an after party 
at Post 137.  Register for the POST 137 event. 
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Due to the resignation of Executive Committeeman Scot Albertson Frank 
Nichols was selected to fill that position. 
 
Commander Maltese reported that efforts are ongoing to locate a post home. 
 
A flag retirement service conducted with Post 283. 
 
Dan Hempsall reported a Thank You for our members who were involved with 
the Ronald McDonald house campaign for the collection of aluminum pull 
tabs.  Hempsall was also made the committee chair for future activities by 
the post at the Discovery Village senior home. 
 
The post ALR Director Chuck Benham made a donation of $1900 to the post 
 
Frank Nichols advised of program Amazon Smile that donates a portion of all 
purchases on Amazon where you register the post when you log in to make a 
purchase. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2002 hours. 
 


